Newsletter from the Garden of Eden May 2012.

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden of Eden for May 2012. Our kids at the Garden of Eden finished the holiday from the school. They were very happy to go back to study at school because they will see their friends and will wear the new student's uniforms. All the kid had a lot of activities all month. We hoped you enjoy reading about all activities from the Garden of Eden.

สวัสดีครับทุกๆท่านที่ติดตามข่าวสารจดหมายจากบ้านสวนเอเดนเดือน พฤษภาคม และในเดือนนี้ เด็กๆ ได้สิ้นสุดการปิดภาคเรียน เด็กๆของเราดีใจมากที่โรงเรียนเปิดเทอม ซึ่งเด็กๆทุกคนจะได้ พบปะกับเพื่อนที่โรงเรียนและจะได้ใส่ชุดนักเรียนใหม่ๆกันทุกคน เรามาดูกันดีกว่าว่าตลอดเดือน พฤษภาคมนี้เด็กๆของเราได้ทำอะไรบ้าง

On the 6th of May all the kids attended the Holy Mass with Fr. Preeda Wiengchai at the Garden of Eden.





วันที่ 6 พฤษภาคม 2555 เด็กๆที่บ้านสวนเอเดนได้ร่วมทำมิสซากับคุณพ่อปรีคา เวียงชัย ทำให้ทุก คนได้มีจิตใจที่สงบและมีสติในการชีวิตทุกๆวัน On the 9th of May all the kids went to the DREAM WORLD at the Pathumtani Province. Our kids enjoyed playing the fun toy machines together. You can see full details here http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/JESTERS-JACKALOPE-DAY-OUT.html





วันที่ 9 พฤษภาคม 2555 ได้ไปเที่ยวที่ DREAM WORLD ที่จังหวัดปทุมธานี เด็กๆทุกคน สนุกกันมากจนไม่อยากจะกลับกันเลยมีเครื่องเล่นมากมายที่เด็กๆทุกคนได้เล่นกันอย่างไม่รู้จัก เหน็ดเหนื่อยเลย เด็กๆ ได้รับโอกาสที่ดีเช่นนี้เพื่อเติมเต็มสิ่งที่เด็กๆขาดหายไปในชีวิต

On the 10th of May Khun Aeun who was a patient at the PCU (Paliative Care Unit) in the Garden of Eden came to visit our kids and organized the food (Barbecue) for everybody at the Garden of Eden.





วันที่ 10 พฤษภาคม 2555 วันนี้พี่อวนซึ่งเคยเป็นผู้ป่วยที่อยู่ที่บ้านสวนเอเดนมาก่อนกลับมาเที่ยว เยี่ยมเด็กๆ และ ได้จัดเลี้ยงหมูกระทะ ให้กับทุกคนที่บ้านสวนเอเดน

On the 11th of May all the kids prepared the garden for growing vegetables. They enjoyed doing this activity together.



วันที่ 11 พฤษภาคม 2555 เด็กที่บ้านสวนเอเคนได้ร่วมกันทำแปลงผักเพื่อปลูกผักไว้ใช้ทำอาหารใน บ้าน เด็กๆทุกคนต่างสนุกมากเลยกับการทำแปลงผักร่วมกัน

On the 13th of May Fr. Preeda Wiengchai came to attend the Holy Mass with all the kids at the Garden of Eden. During the Holy Mass father gave the homily to everybody at the event.



วันที่ 13 พฤษภาคม 2555 วันนี้คุณพ่อปรีคา เวียงชัยได้มาทำมิสซาที่บ้านสวนเอเดน เด็กๆต่างอยู่ใน ความสงบมากรอรับฟังคำสอนของพ่ออย่างตั้งใจมากและรับฟังโอวาสของพระเป็นเจ้าเพื่อจะนำไป ปฏิบัติตามคำสั่งสอนของพระเจ้าในชีวิตประจำวัน

On the 14th of May was the first day of the new semester. All the kids were very happy to see the new friends at the school and enjoyed wearing the new student's uniforms donated by Mr. Somkriet who is a kind person who is helping at the Garden of Eden. Thank you very much for your kindness.



วันที่ 14 พฤษภาคม 2555 วันนี้เป็นวันเปิดเทอมวันแรก เด็กๆทุกคนมีความสุขมากที่ได้พบกับ เพื่อนที่โรงเรียนอีกครั้งพร้อมกับได้สวมชุดนักเรียนใหม่ที่คุณสมเกียรติและผู้ใจบุญที่ให้การ สนับสนุนมาต้องขอขอบคุณมากๆในความใจดีของคุณสมเกียรติ

On the 27th of May in the morning everybody at the Garden of Eden attended the Holy Mass with Fr. Preeda Wiengchai. After that Khun Nuntawan Buaban brought a lot of packs of food for our kids and all the patients at the Garden of Eden. Thank you very much for their kindness.







วันที่ 27 พฤษภาคม 2555 ตอนเช้าคุณพ่อไก่ได้มาทำมิสซาที่บ้านสวนเอเดน หลังจากการทำมิสซา เสร็จ คุณ นันฑวัลย์ บัวบาล ได้มาบริจาคข้าวกล่องให้กับเด็กๆและผู้ป่วยที่อยู่ที่พีซียูที่บ้านสวนเอ เดน ต้องขอขอบคุณในความใจดีที่ได้นำอาหารมาให้ทุกคนที่บ้านสวนเอเดนได้อิ่มอร่อยกัน

The Garden of Eden 165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand Tel / Fax: 0 – 3896 - 1568